
BellSouth Interconnection Services
675 West Peachtree Street
Atlanta, Georgia 30375

977sh1922205

Carrier Notification
SN91082773

Date: December 13, 2001

To: Competitive Local Exchange Carriers (CLECs)

Subject: CLECs – Updates to the BellSouth Local Exchange Navigation System (LENS)
User Guide, Release 10.3

This is to advise that the BellSouth LENS User Guide will be updated to incorporate the
following changes effective with the implementation of Release 10.3 on January 5, 2002:

New Installation with No Prior Service

LENS users may validate an address when there is no Regional Street Address Guide
(RSAG) match on the supplemental address information.

Letter of Authorization (LOA) for Loop Makeup (LMU) to Support Line Splitting

LMU information will be provided on any request when the necessary authorization is
provided.

Mechanization of Line Splitting

CLECs may enter requests for Unbundled Network Elements (UNE) Central Office (CO)
Based Line Splitting, a non-designed UNE product consisting of a UNE loop, UNE voice
port, and two (2) cross connects originating at a BellSouth CO.

It is recommended that a copy of this letter be placed in your company’s current version of the
LENS User Guide until the changes are incorporated in the next update of the LENS User
Guide.

The LENS User Guide can be found at the BellSouth Interconnection Services’ Web Site in the
Customer Guides Section located at:

http://www.interconnection.bellsouth.com/guides/lens_tafi/html/glens001/index.htm

Please contact your BellSouth account team representative if you have questions.

Sincerely,

ORIGINAL SIGNED BY JIM BRINKLEY

Jim Brinkley – Senior Director
BellSouth Interconnection Services
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